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Last week:	                 $24,298 
YTD offering:	                $444,769 
YTD budgeted:              $433,081 
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THIS WEEK AT CROSSWAY

SUNDAY	 October 3
8:30a & 10:30a	 Sunday Service

5:30p-7:30p	 CW Students

WEDNESDAY	 October 6
		  No Women's Bible Study

6:30p-8:00p	 Men's Bible Study

FRIDAY-		 October 8-9
SATURDAY	 Biblical Theology Workshop 	
		  for Women: Nancy Guthrie

		  COMING UP
OCT 10		  CW Students
		  Family Night

OCT 13		  DT: Biblical Theology Begins

OCT 15		  Thrive Gathering
		  for Young Adults

OCT 17		  Parent-Child Dedication
		
OCT 20		  Prayer Meeting

NOV 10	 	 DT: Marriage & Singleness 	
		  Begins

NOV 14		  Family Meeting

WE’RE
GLAD

YOU’RE
HERE
New here? Thanks for 
coming! Feel free to 
fill out the connect 
card and drop it in the 
offering boxes in the 
lobby.

A Nursing Mothers 
Room is available 
through the door at the 
back right corner of the 
auditorium. 

We love partnering 
with parents to point 
children to Jesus. 
Nursery and Preschool 
classes are available 
during the entire 
service. Kindergarten 
through 5th Grade 
classes dismiss before 
the sermon.

Do you need a Bible? 
Borrow one off the rack 
at any entrance. Don’t 
own a Bible? Keep the 
one you borrow!

October 3, 2021

SCRIPTURE MEMORY

God Will Provide All 
Your Needs

"And my God will supply every need of 
yours according to his riches in glory in 

Christ Jesus."  
 

Philippians 4:19



Our mission is to glorify God through the transformation 
of lives by the power of the gospel of Jesus Christ.  Our passion 

is that all people find their satisfaction in God alone.

A Constant Frame of Mind
1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 | Mike Bullmore

Sermon application questions for today's sermon will be posted at  
cwc.church/sermons after second service. October 3, 2021

WATER BOTTLE FILLING STATION
CrossWay now has a filtered water bottle 
filling station in the lobby.  We encourage 
you to bring your own bottles to fill when 
attending church events.

KCA COMMUNITY OUTREACH EVENT
Kenosha Christian Academy is hosting a 
community outreach event in the Wilson 
neighborhood on October 16. They are 
looking for donations for the event: candy, 
Hostess cakes, two liters of soda, and raffle 
items. You can drop off items at CrossWay 
through October 10. Reach out to Justin 
Denney at justin.denney@cwc.church 
or Sarah Clark at (847) 731-0075 with 
questions.

BAPTISM 
Our next baptism will be on Sunday 
morning, November 21. If you are 
interested in baptism or have any 
questions, contact Bruce Hoffmire at 
bruce.hoffmire@cwc.church. To help    
you prepare, we encourage you to sign 
up by October 10 to attend a 3-week  
baptism class during the 10:30a Sunday 
morning service on October 17, 31, and 
November 14.

FAMILY NEWS
Congratulations to Jason and Shannon 
Farner on the adoption of their son, Jason 
Kenneth (Kenny), on September 24, 2021.

GIVING
Please place your offering in the boxes 
located in the lobby. Envelopes are 
available on the side of the box. You can 
also give online at cwc.church/give.

	

FAMILY MEETING RESULTS
Members, thank you for your participation 
in last Sunday’s Family Meeting. The result 
of the vote was a strong affirmation of all 
four items of surplus spending. 

PARENT-CHILD DEDICATION 
Our next dedication will be Sunday, 
October 17. If you would like to have your 
child dedicated, contact Bruce Hoffmire at 
bruce.hoffmire@cwc.church by TODAY.

DISCIPLESHIP TRAINING: 
THE BIBLE'S BIG PICTURE
The Bible contains timeless truth and 
divine wisdom, but at times, it’s hard to 
understand how it all fits together and 
relates to our lives. How should Christians 
apply Old Testament laws, or the prophets’ 
calls to repent, or the vivid imagery of 
Revelation? Join Chuck Heinrich and 
Pastor Brett Wendle for a 4-week walk 
through the whole Bible, starting October 
13 from 6:30p-8:00p, showing how every 
part contributes to one big story about 
King Jesus. For ladies attending the Nancy 
Guthrie workshop on biblical theology, this 
class will be a great follow up. Sign up at 
cwc.church/dt or on the Connect Card.

BIBLICAL THEOLOGY WORKSHOP FOR 
WOMEN WITH NANCY GUTHRIE 
It’s not too late! We'd love for you to join 
us on October 8-9 as Nancy shares how 
Biblical theology transforms Bible study. 
To register or learn more about this 
opportunity, visit our website at: 
cwc.church/women. 

cell

home

WELCOME! 
        Thank you for joining us today! Please observe the following guidelines as we 
        gather together as one body: 

        •  Masks are optional.  Please continue to wear one if it is wise for you to do so.
        •  Seating on the left side of the auditorium is physically distanced, the  
           right side is not physically distanced.
        •  If you're comfortable doing so, please choose seats on the right side of the 
           auditorium to allow physically distanced seating where needed.

   CONNECT CARD                       GROW    •    SERVE   •    CONNECT          	    

         
           NAME
  
 street 

  
   city, state, zip 

       

           ADDRESS 
       

           EMAIL
       

           PHONE

AGE
     Under 18       18-22         23-29        30-49        50+

CHILDREN AT HOME (NAME & AGE)

 
I AM A:
       1st Time Guest		  Returning Guest
       Regular Attendee	 Member

COMMENTS/PRAYER REQUESTS:

I AM INTERESTED IN:
      Becoming a Christian
      Baptism      	
      Membership	
      Serving Opportunities
      Other: ______________________
 
* SIGN UP HERE: 
      Add me to the weekly email list. (Be sure    
      to fill in your name and email above.)

      I would like to sign up for DT: The Bible's     
      Big Picture.
      
      I am interested in visiting a Gospel 
      Community.
    


